
From: Raymond M. Serowik  
To: Raymond M. Serowik  
Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2008 9:23 PM 
Subject: "I AM RESPONDING" System Demonstration 
 
Director Brett Chellis has invited representatives of Broome County EMS agencies to attend a 
demonstration of the “I Am Responding” system, a telephone and web-based method for 
emergency personnel to INDIVIDUALLY indicate that they are responding on emergency calls, in 
such a way that both their agency and the Communications Center can receive this information 
immediately. This system has great potential for helping us solve our current “off-duty” response 
issues. 
 
Director Chellis has applied to use federal grant funds to pay for this system for use by all 
Broome County emergency services agencies (Police, Fire, and EMS) for a multi-year period, 
and would like agency leaders to become familiar with its capabilities. 
 
The demonstration will take place before a scheduled meeting of the Broome County Fire Chiefs’ 
Association on Thursday August 7, beginning at 19:00 hours, at the Public Safety Facility.  
 
No RSVP is required! 
 
Raymond M. Serowik, NREMT-P 
Emergency Medical Services Coordinator 
Broome County Office of Emergency Services 
Binghamton, New York 
(607) 778-2184 (Office) 
(607) 778-6601 (Fax) 
 
 


